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‘  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to you all. Hopefully the weather will continue to improve and 

we can enjoy plenty of sunshine. We are planning a busy term ahead and you can 

look forward to our first newsletter of the summer term next Friday. Next Friday too 

will be my first zoom of the term at the usual time of 10am. The invite will be sent 

out as normal. Please do take the time to join if you can or if you have something 

that you would like to raise and cannot attend then send in your question / concern 

to the office and I will be sure to share it with the parents and send you a response.  

The end of last term saw KS1 parents sharing in our golden certificate assembly and 

this term, it has been very special to welcome parents back onto the KS1 playground 

at the end of the school day. Please do bear with us as we adjust to new timings and 

the safe delivery of children to parents who cannot be in two places at once! There 

will either be myself of a member of the management team on the KS1 playground 

to support with any issues or just have a chat!!  

A reminder of the new times for you: 

Reception: 8:50 - 3:20pm 

Year 1: 8:45 - 3:15pm 

Year 2: 8:40 – 3:10pm 

Year 3 and 4: 8:40 – 3:10pm 

Year 5 and 6: 8:30 – 3:00pm 

The end of the day at Key Stage 2 is continuing with collection from the gate at 

present but as with everything we will continue to review this as time goes on. The  
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building work is continuing with a hope for completion mid-June. I am now based in 

the main office until the alterations to my office are complete.  

It was lovely to welcome Key Stage 1 parents to share in the KS1 pupil of the week 

assembly this morning. Next week we will welcome Key Stage 2 parents and have a 

special visit from the police who will be speaking about lawful and unlawful 

behaviour. These assemblies will be included on the diary dates on the newsletter. 

After school clubs will start again next week back and the Key Stage 1 playground 

will be used from 3.25pm so it is imperative that parents leave promptly at the end 

of the day. We will need to close and lock the gate as a matter of safeguarding. 

Thank you. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation.  

Yours in faith and partnership 

 

Mrs Louise Bury 

Head teacher 
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